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North West
roads get facelift

The North West province
has hit the ground running
in a bid to find a solution for
its ailing roads and
infrastructure.

The MEC for public works
and roads, Oageng Molapisi,
has held several community
meetings.

Molapisi said the depart-
ment had been allocated
R1.6 billion over the next
three vears.

In Dr Kenneth Kaunda
District, three re-gravelling
projects had already been
completed. - OFM News
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